THE PTA PRESS

MARCH - 2024





FEBRUARY HIGHLIGHTS 30TH ANNIVERSARY ALL-STAR REVUE

Thank You for supporting our BIS All-Star Revue program, not just this year, but for 30 years!! Families, volunteers, sponsors, participants, BPS faculty and staff, attendees, and

of course, our amazing director, Mrs. Mary Murphy. Thank you for another incredible show and congratulations on 30 great years of introducing theater to our young students!





★ STARS ARE BRIGHT AT BES! ★

Last month, BES hosted two Family Fun Nights at BHS Girls and Boys Basketball games. Our students brought big energy and posters to help cheer on

the teams. **GO BHS CANALMEN!**Stay tuned for March BES Family
Fun Night info, coming soon!





Next Book Nook - Thurs March 28th Bournedale students can buy a book for \$1 during lunch.

THERE'S MORE IN MARCH!



A family party with DJ Billy, 6-8pm at BIS.

DANCE

3/22

BMS MARCH MADNESS

Grades 6 & 7, mark your calendars for March fun! Friday 3/22 at BMS from 6-7:30pm



BES FAMILY FUN NIGHT

Stay tuned for more details!

FUND THE FUN!PTA FUNDRAISING



IT'S IN THE BAG!

During March,
Bourne PTA will
receive \$1 for
every reusable
Community Bag
purchased at Stop
& Shop in East
Wareham. Bags
are just \$2.50.



DONATE YOUR TEXTILES TO PTA!

Textiles are banned from disposal in MA, but it's easy to donate at our bins at each school! Money raised helps fund scholarships for BHS seniors. We accept shoes, clothes, stuffed animals, and more. Just make sure items are clean, dry, & bagged before donating.

THE PTA PRESS MARCH 2024





DON'T MISS THIS ONE!

There's more fun coming up at BIS!

Students and their families are invited to a sweet evening at our CandyLand Dance Party. We'll have dancing with DJ Billy Knyff, games, plenty of photo ops, and a candy bar. Just remember to bring a parent or caregiver. This is not a drop-off event.

We are also in need of volunteers to help make this event a success! Click below to view our Sign Up

CLICK TO VOLUNTEER

BIS FAMILIES, NEED BEFORE OR AFTER SCHOOL CARE?

If so, then check out Champions! The program is on site at BIS, available to students up to grade 5, and yes, you can still register!

Just contact Site Director Kristin Hayes, kristin.hayes@discoverchampions.com or call 508-564-2178.

Want to learn more? Click below to visit their website.

LEARN MORE



Give your child a creative space to discover what they love, be original, and build friendships!

The Champions before and after-school program will offer learning activities, homework help, healthy snacks, and a whole lot of fun – all within the safety and convenience of your child's school! The programs will open on the first day of school - August 29, 2023- and are available to students in grades K-5

TO REGISTER: www.discoverchampions.com Annual Registration Fee: \$50 Child / \$75 Family

Program	Part-Time (1-2 Days) Weekly Tuition	Full-Time (3-5 Days) Weekly Tuition
Before School Bourne Intermediate 7:00 am- School Start	\$25.00	\$40.00
After School Bourne Intermediate School Dismissal- 6:00 pm	\$55.00	\$85.00

10% Military Discount, 10% Multi-Child Discount

Registration Support: Champions Customer Care 1-800-246-2154

For Questions Specific to Bourne Public Schools Champions Contact Site Director: Kristin Hayes kristin.hayes@discoverchampions.com or Call 508-564-2178

THE PTA PRESS MARCH 2024



BOURNE PTA PRESENTS BOURNE MIDDLE SCHOOL

MARCH MADNESS

SUMO WRESTLING - INFLATABLE JOUSTING
ZUMBA - KARAOKE - CORNHOLE - GAMES
BASKETBALL - TEMPORARY TATTOOS
PICKLE BALL - PHOTO BOOTH

Drop-Off Event Open to BMS Students Grade 6 & 7 Friday, March 22nd from 6-7:30pm

PIZZA, POPCORN, SNACKS, AND DRINKS AVAILABLE ON TICKET SYSTEM

Each student will get 4 tickets as vouchers. All items are 1 ticket each. Students

will not be able to get additional tickets, but can bring their own water bottle.

Tickets Just \$5 - Buy Before or At the Door! Remember, BMS 6th & 7th Grade Students Only

DON'T MISS THE MADNESS!

TICKETS WILL BE SOLD AT LUNCHES WEEK OF 3/18
OR VENMO @BOURNE-PTA AND LABEL "MARCH MADNESS"
WITH STUDENT(S) FULL NAME

THE PTA PRESS MARCH 2024



SPECIAL OFFER FROM IVY MATH FOR BHS FAMILIES!

Is Your Child On Track in Math?

<u>IvyMath</u> is providing Bourne High families with a free online tutoring session, in-depth parent conference, and custom learning plan. **Register at:** <u>IvyMath.com/Boost</u>

ABOUT BOURNE PTA

We are Bourne parents, caregivers, educators, and community members serving all four of our public schools. We organizes and funds activities and field trips, provides support for our teachers and schools, and promotes family engagement, quality education, student health, and safety.

WE NEED YOU!

Help enrich our school experience and be a voice for not only your student, but all! You can choose how you want to be involved. Whether just a little, or a lot, it's up to you! We are a team and becoming a Bourne PTA member helps us do more together.

PTA is easy! We meet just once per month on the second Wednesday, from 6:30-7:30pm in the BMS Library/Media Center. All are welcome to join or attend! There is a \$10 single membership fee or \$15 for two.

CLICK HERE TO JOIN TODAY



MEET OUR PTA BOARD!

Tina Jackson

PTA President

Linda Dupuis

PTA Vice President

Holly Loverro

Pam Kaufman **Membership**

Secretary

Heather Rauch

BHS Committee

Lindsay Lapham *Treasurer* Kristin Tarantino & Pam Kaufman *BMS Committee*

Jen Canfield & Maria Allen *BIS Committee*

Jenn Mello Kaylee Karas *BES Committee*

Jessica Banis

Communications

NEXT MEETINGS: MAR 13 & APRIL 10 6:30-7:30 AT BMS

From family activities, book fairs, field trips, and fundraisers, the Bourne PTA always has something fun coming up! Connect with us on social media, reach out, or, better yet, get the inside scoop at our monthly meetings at the BMS library. All are welcome and childcare is provided.









BOURNEPTA@GMAIL.COM